
Thursday 15th December 2022

Dear Year 4 families,

Re: 4T class teachers

Due to staffing changes in the new year, your child’s class teachers will be
changing. From the 4th January Amanda Cannon will continue as the class
teacher from Wednesday to Friday each week. Sarah Needham, who many of you
will know from year 2, will join the year 4 team as class teacher on Monday and
Tuesday each week. Amanda and Sarah are highly experienced teachers who look
forward to working with you all to ensure the children in year 4 continue to receive
an excellent education.

If you have any questions at all, please contact the school office.

Kind regards,

Matt Trahair
Headteacher


